
Amazon 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.briercliffeprimary.co.uk  No.4 27.09.24 

Headteacher’s Message 
This week we have elected and 

announced our new School Councillors. 

To be elected the children have had to 

write and deliver a speech as to why 

their peers should vote for them. The 

names of those elected can be seen 

later on in the newsletter. 

Our School Councillors are the voice of 

the children, and will have regular 

meetings with Miss Smith and Mrs 

Addy. The first one will be next week. 

Congratulations to those children who 

have been elected. You will now be a 

fantastic role model for all the children 

in school. 

Miss Ramsbottom 😊 

Class R1 

Poppy Gaskell & Miyah Sempie 

Class R2 

Theo Stobbs & Bethany Martin 

Class 1SP 

Oriah Blackburn & Pheonix Burton 

Class 1S 

Poppy Clark & Hassan Malik 

Class 2O 

                     Buster Bradley & Rose Harris 

Class 2H 

                      Dorothy Chestney & Jacob Holliday 

Class 3I 

Tobias Crossley & Luke Dawson 

Class 3C 

Lewis Oates & Amina Uppal 

Class 4G 

Harry Dickens & Dexter Heyworth 

Class 4L 

    Scarlett Carroll & Luke Rodwell 

Class 5S 

Tai O’Brien & Scarlett Balmforth 

Class 5W 

                       Harvey Ellis & Sophie Kennedy 

Class 6B 

Samuel Cunliffe & Seren McGowan 

Class 6S  

Poppy Heseldon & Peter Foulds 

 

 

 

Briercliffe Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

PUPIL NEWS 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be in school on 

Monday and Tuesday. The children have visited 

the book fair today and should have brought 

home a ‘wish list’ of titles they might like. If you 

would like to purchase these titles, you are 

welcome to attend the book fair in the new hall 

after school along with your child or you can pay 

for the titles online (details will be on the wish list 

leaflet). You must then return the wish list form 

to school for the books to be ordered on your 

behalf! Every time you buy a book from the Book 

Fair, school receives a donation to purchase 

books so thank you in advance for all your 

support!                                                                                                

Sporting News - On Wednesday, some Year 5 

and 6 boys went to the Spirit of Sport at Blessed 

Trinity to play in a football tournament. The 

boys did so well. They played 4 games and won 

all 4. We would like to give a special mention to 

Charlie and Samuel who both received Sports 

badges for great attitude and performance. 

Charlie made some terrific saves and Samuel 

scored a fantastic goal! Well done to all the 

boys who represented our school fantastically.  
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Attendance Matters 
Whole School Attendance is 95.6% - National Attendance 96.2% 

mostly due to leave of absence/unauthorised holidays 

Year group attendance this year is as follows: 

Reception  
96% 

 

Year 1 
98.7 % 

 

Year 2 
96.2% 

  

Year 3 
94.7% 

  

Year 4 

93.1% 

  

Year 5 
96.7% 

  

Year 6 
94% 

 
 

 

School Value Award - Caring 

Class R1 – Luca Rivia 

Class R2 – Sonny Thornton 

Class 1SP – Arlo Stobbs 

Class 1S – Olivia Coogan 

Class 2O – Lottie Dunlop Taylor 

Class 2H – Alexander Pap 

Class 3I – George Marsden 

Class 3C – Spogmay Nasir 

Class 4G – Leo Fowler 

Class 4L – Evie Fallon 

Class 5S – Faith McGlone 

Class 5W – Gerrard Holiday 

Class 6B – James Haslam 

Class 6S Theo Bottacin 

  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

26th-1st Oct  

Scholastic Book Fair in school 3.30pm 
 

 

Thursday 17th October  

Halloween Disco – more info to follow 
 

 

Friday 18th October 

School closes at 3.30pm 
 

 

Tuesday 29th October  

School reopens at 8.45am 
 

 

Thursday 7th November 

Parents’ Evening 3.30pm – 6.30pm 

 
 

Wednesday 13th November 

Parents’ Evening 3.30pm – 6.30pm 

 
More dates can be found on the website calendar 
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DoJo Team Points 

 
The winning team with week, with 400 

points are Scott Park. 

Well done! 

Running total this half term 

1st  –  Scott  

2nd - Queens  

3rd – Towneley 

4th- Thompson 

 

Club Information 

 

Year 2 Multi-skills 
Mondays 3.30-4.30pm 

 
Year 3 Dance 

Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm 
 

Year 5 &6 Boys’ Football 
Thursdays 3.30-4.30pm 

  
 Year 5 & 6 Girls’ Football 

Fridays 3.30-4.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 



School Council 
Class    

1S Aria Smith Harry Gallagher 

1SP Oriah Blackburn Ellis Cook 

2O Indie Moulton Elijah Hardy 

2H Scarlett Bull Dottie Chestney 

3I Sophie Proctor Harry Young 

3C Willow Wolski Brown Ethan Lockey 

4G Lizzie Burger Ruby Sempie 

4L Lucie Boyle Alfie Kilbride 

5S Sophie Brown Liam Howarth Blades 

5W Honey Bracewell Gerrard Holliday 

6B Harriet Hoben Brown Joel Cadwick 

6S Brooke Hinchliffe Oliver Howarth 

 
 

 

 


